212 Fourth Avenue, SE

Decatur, AL 35601

Telephone (256) 552-3000

Fax (256) 552-3981

City Schools Email: Superintendent@co.dcs.edu

DECATUR-AUSTIN FOOTBALL GAME GUIDELINES
SEPTEMBER 1, 2023

To make the Decatur-Austin football game a safe and enjoyable experience
for all, the following procedures will be in place:

*Elementary and middle school students should have an adult enter and remain with them
during the entire game. Students are to remain seated and not loiter in the stands or around
the stadium.

*Any student/fan that creates a disruption may be removed from the stadium and denied entry
to other DCS athletic events in the future.

*Entry to the stadium should be made on the side where the fan would like to sit. Decatur fans
should enter on the home side and Austin fans should enter on the visitor side of the stadium.
Cross-over to the opposing side of the stadium before, during, or after the game will not be
allowed.

*There will be no re-entry into the stadium if you exit prior to the conclusion of the game.
*Loitering after the game will not be allowed.

*Many security measures will be in place, including, clear bags being required for entry.
Additional measures may include, but are not limited to, the operation of our weapons
detection system, drones, and K9’s.



